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Durham County Library Invites Employers to  
Participate in System-Wide Job Fair 

 

Durham, NC — Durham County Library is pleased to announce that it will host a system-wide job fair at 
the end of August. We are currently looking for local partner employers interested in participating. 
Opportunities will be made available across multiple career paths and experience levels including retail, 
hospitality, technology, government, and more.  

“We are thrilled to offer this opportunity for employers and job seekers to connect,” said Library Deputy 
Director, Stephanie Fennell. “We hope interviews will begin, and that positions will be filled. Please join 
us for this exciting event.” 

For more information or to register your organization for participation, please reach out to Natalie 
Killion at nkillion@dconc.gov or call 919-560-0181.  

Information for job seekers will be made available closer to the event, along with more details. 

Durham County Library encourages discovery, connects the community, and leads in literacy. As a 
department of Durham County Government, the library furthers Goal 1 of the county’s Strategic Plan by 
enhancing cultural, educational, and creative opportunities. For more information about the library, 
visit DurhamCountyLibrary.org.  
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